


Administrative Control Board Meeting
For the Box Elder and Perry City Flood Control Special Service District
Perry City Offices
Wednesday, October 17, 2018 5:30 p.m.
The Box Elder and Perry Flood Control Special Service District is canceled for the month of October.  The next meeting will be held November 21, 2018 at the Perry City Offices, 3005 South 1200 West Perry UT  84302.
Certificate of Posting
The Undersigned Duly Appointed Official Hereby Certifies that a copy of the foregoing Agenda was sent to each Member of the Board and posted in Three Locations at the Perry City Offices, Centennial Park, Perry City Park, and Faxed to the Ogden Standard-Examiner and Box Elder News Journal on this 15th day of October 2018. Any individual Requiring Auxiliary Services should contact the City Offices at least 3 days in advance (435-723-6461)
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								Susan K. Obray, Minutes Clerk







